
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

1078 Dogwood Rd., Suite 104 
Heber, CA, 92249 

Please be advised that the Regular Scheduled Meeting 
of the Heber Public Utility District  

for August 18, 2022 has been Cancelled.   

I, Moises Cardenas, hereby certify that the NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION for the Regular Board 
Meeting of August 18, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. was posted on August 12 , 2022 @ 4:30: p.m. @ Heber Public Utility 

District. 

Heber Public Utility District is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 


